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1st November 2023

To whom it may concern,

This letter is in reference to David Jackson and his organisation Accessible
Design providing the accessible documentation for the highly successful Blind
Speed Track Day run in partnership with Vision Australia.

David and his team created the accessible PDF’s for driver and passenger
indemnity forms (a vital piece of paperwork for a day with inherent risks in need
of minimisation) for our blind and low vision community attending the day.

As our entire guest list (80 people) were blind and low vision it was extremely
important that these PDF’s were accessible to read and edit for both screen
reader technology and magnification software that our community utilizes,
whilst not losing the aesthetic benefit for sponsors and other external
stakeholders.

David was knowledgeable on accessibility requirements, prompt and efficient in
meeting the project deliverables and, above all else, a pleasure to work with
often seeking our feedback along the way to ensure we were happy with the end
product.

If you are an organisation seeking the services of someone who specialises in the
creation of accessible documents without losing the design and flair needed to
promote your business we couldn’t recommend David enough.

We would happily have him back in an instant for future projects.

Yours Sincerely
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Ben Felten

Managing Director

Blind Speed Pty Ltd

m: 0428 180 222

e: ben@blindspeed.com.au
w: www.benfelten.com
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